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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

PRE-SEASON RUGBY TRAINING WEEK TUES 25 AUGUST SUN 30 AUGUST 2015 

 

I am writing to you to invite your son on our pre-season rugby training week. This is an opportunity to receive some 

vital preparation for the forthcoming season. It will be a chance for the group to able to work together as a tight and 

efficient unit. We will be training at a number of locations throughout the week. On Tuesday 25th and Friday 28th 

August we will be doing the sessions at the school fields off Britford Lane. These will take place from 2-4 pm. On 

Wednesday 26th August we will travel down to a farm that my father manages at Sydling St.Nicholas, Dorset. Here 

we will doing some team building exercises and some fairly intense fitness sessions. On Sunday 30th August we will 

be travelling to Colstons, Bristol, to play in their pre-season tournament. 

 

The cost of the week, to cover Insurance, First Aid, Equipment and Travel Expenses will be £15.  

 

Deadline for payment: Friday 26 June 2015 

 

PAYMENTS: This will be available online from this evening 

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com . If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

 

No pupil will be barred from the event on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover the cost of the 

event then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

 

Your son will be covered by the schools insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the school website. 

Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical conditions and that your 

son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr M J HOLE 

PE Department 

 


